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September 8, 2021
Applicant c/o
Jeffrey Sunstrum, Access and Privacy Officer

Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office

Final Response ATIPP Access Request 21-233

Decision
Yukon Liquor Corporation has searched the Finance & Information Management Branch and has
identified records responsive to Access Request #21-233. Our final response on the information is as

follows:

Access Granted in Part

Yukon Liquor Corporation has provided records in part relating to the request noted below:

Any Privacy Impact Assessments for systems that contain customer data from Jan.
2017 to present day. | understand that certain redactions may be required, but would
like to receive as much of the reports as possible. Timeframe: 01 January 2017 - 03
August 2021

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

Does this include systems being developed for licensee applicants that aren’t
customers (haven’t purchased goods or received a service) at time of data entry into
system. This system will also not have any data of goods purchased if a license is
issued.

. Yes, please include systems for licensee applicants.

Information regarding property, computer or a communications system has been redacted using
section 72(1)(b)(vi) of the ATIPP Act to protect the security of the property or system.

Advice or recommendations made by or for a public body were redacted under section 74(1)(a) of the
ATIPP Act.



There will be no charge to the applicant.

Right to Complain

You have the right to make a complaint in respect of this response to the Yukon information and
Privacy Commissioner under Section 66 of the ATIPP Act, no later than 30 business days after you
receive this response. To make a complaint, contact:

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner

3162 39 Ave.

Whitehorse, YK Y1A 1G3

E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca

Phone: (867) 667-8468; toll free (in Yukon) 1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468)

Contact Person in Department

If there are any questions, please contact Mia Archambault, Access and Privacy Analyst for Yukon
Liquor Corporation at (867) 667-5040 or ylc.atipp@yukon.ca
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